
Gibson Booth Huddersfield are experienced advisors to academies, acting for a number in the 

Yorkshire region. Our team have built up a good deal of knowledge about the issues facing both 

converting and established academies and aim to deal with all matters in a friendly, professional and 

pro-active manner. 

Our services include: 

 Annual statutory audit 

 Accounts preparation 

 Pension scheme audit 

 VAT advice 

 Corporate tax compliance 

 Responsible officer/internal audit  

 Accounting systems advice 

 Internal controls advice 

 Cashflow projections 

 Budget assistance/business plans 

 Company secretarial assistance 

 Payroll administration 

We offer an initial, no cost meeting at the academy’s premises where we can discuss our services 

and how we can help, whether a school is considering conversion to an academy or already has 

converted. Please feel free to contact Alistair Russell on 01484 600234 or by email at 

alistair@gibson-booth.co.uk 

alistair@gibson-booth.co.uk

